
 
 
 
 
March 2, 2009 
 
 
 
TO:                 Members, Board of Governors of the Colorado State University System 
 
FROM:           Ed Haselden, Secretary, Board of Governors 
                          
SUBJECT:     Official Notice – Board of Governors’ Meeting  
 
 
 
This serves as official notice pursuant to C.R.S § 24-6-402 (2) (c) of an upcoming meeting of the 
Chair and Vice – Chair of the Board of Governors of the Colorado State University System.   
 
 
On March 4, 2009 at 2:30 p.m., the Chair and Vice-Chair of the Board of Governors of the 
Colorado State University System will hold the following meeting at the CSU System office, 410 
17th Street, Suite 2440, Denver:  discussion and review of the Denver Alumni Initiative Plan. 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions about the meeting, please call Nicole Taylor at (303) 376-2628. 
 


